
From: Christian Shaafiek: H&F <Shaafiek.Christian@lbhf.gov.uk>  
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 9:49 AM 
To: Mckenna Lorna: H&F <Lorna.Mckenna@lbhf.gov.uk>; Sam Jefferies; eduardo  
Cc: Daniel Offei; Licensing HF: H&F <licensing@lbhf.gov.uk>; Perez-Trillo Cristina: H&F 
Subject: Withdrawal of Objection: Broadway Bar & Grill - Ground & First Floor, Broadway Bar And 
Grill 474 - 476 Fulham Road London SW6 1BY  
 
Good morning Lorna, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. Upon review of the response from London Fire 
Brigade and Broadway Bar and Grill in respect of current actions taken, I will 
withdraw the objection. 
 
Please note, in future if any serious fire safety concerns are raised then objections 
based on Fire Safety would need to be actioned by London Fire Brigade as they are 
the Enforcing Authority for fire safety.  
 
Eduardo and Sam, to ensure that all health and safety requirements have been met, 
following my recent site visit in January 2024, please provide confirmation that: 

• Empty gas cylinders and beer barrels have been removed from basement 
cellar. 

• Safe storage of gas cylinders in cellar. 
• Please provide a copy of updated risk assessments and Health and Safety 

policy. 
 
Once I receive the requested information, I will be able to fully conclude the review 
into public safety for this Shadow License Application. 
 
Sincerely. 
 
Shaafiek Christian 
Environmental Health Practitioner 
Health and Safety 
 


